
Postal Regulatory Commission
901 New York Ave., NW
Suite 200
Washington DC 20268-0001

202-789-6800

Re: Proposed Postal Service Cuts

Gentlemen

I am ataxpayer who relies on the U.S. Mail for delivery of business and
personal communications, bill payments, and receipt of necessary medications

It is very important that the people of this country be able to rely on
dependable delivery of their mail. Bill payments, delivery of items by dates
promised, delivery of medications and timely correspondence can have a huge
impact on people's lives and businesses as well.

Now I understand Postmaster DeJoy is proposing further cuts to our postal
service, including elimination of airplane transport of mail, reduction in post
office hours, and closure of some post offices. These types of cuts do not
appear to be in line with a dependable mail system. The economic costs to
American families and businesses must be considered.

I strongly oppose such service cutso and urge you to reverse Mr. DeJoyts
disastrous policies which will disrupt our postal service further.

Please make sure that reliable mail service is restored for all of us citizens who
count on it.

Thank
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